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ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 
Well done to Foxes!

Hedgehogs 94%

Ladybirds 98.89%

Badgers 94.09%

Squirrels 96.77%

Owls 96.67%

Foxes 98.92%

Woodpeckers 97.85%

Dear Families

Welcome back!  We hope that you all had a lovely half term break.

The children have settled back into school in no time at all and we all very much 
looking forward to what promises to be an exciting and busy term!

The weather has certainly changed this term, with lots of heavy rain – and lots of 
puddles to splash in!  Please can we ask that all children come to school with a coat 
– preferably one with a hood – to keep them warm and dry when they play outside.  
You may also wish to send in jogging bottoms and hoodies for PE kits if you 
haven’t done so already.

Due to the shorter week, we haven’t awarded any Star of the Week or School Value 
certificates this week, but don’t worry, they will return next week!

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Taylor



For Information

School Lunches New Menu Next Week
Our new menu has been published and a 
copy has been emailed home with this
newsletter.  We hope the children enjoy the winter options!

The poppy appeal merchandise will be 
on sale all of next week!

If you would like your child to make a 
purchase, please send any money in a 
sealed, clearly-labelled envelope.

Alternatively, you could pop into the 
office after school!

Reflector: 50p 

Zip Pull: 50p

Silicon Wristband: £1.00

2023 Poppy Pin - £3.00

Snap Band: £1.50

Diwali Drama Workshop
We cannot wait for our Diwali Drama workshop next week.
This fun workshop will introduce and explore the story and 
characters of The Ramayana and its significance to Diwali
We are kindly asking parents for a contribution of £3.85 to 
cover the cost of this workshop.  If you have not yet made 
payment, please do so via the trips section of Arbor no later 
than Wednesday, 8th November.



Dates for your Diary: Term 2
Term 2

Tuesday, 7th November Open Morning for Prospective Year R 2024 Parents 

Thursday, 9th November Diwali Drama Workshop for Year R children (please 

see letter dated 6/10)

Friday, 10th November Diwali Drama Workshop for Years 1-5 children 

(please see letter dated 6/10)

Tuesday, 14th November Open Morning for Prospective Year R 2024 Parents 

Friday, 17th November Children in Need Crazy Hair Day & accessories – 

(further information to follow)

Friday, 17th November Woodpecker Class Worship 9.15am – Parents 

invited to attend

Thursday, 30th November Careers Afternoon for Years 3, 4 & 5

Friday, 1st December iRock Worship at 9.30am – Parents of children 

taking part in iRock invited

Tuesday, 5th December Hearing and Vision check for Year R children 

(further information to follow)

Friday, 8th December Christmas Jumper & School Christmas Lunch Day 

(further information to follow)

Friday, 8th December Carol Concert for Years 2, 3 and 4 – Parents invited 

to attend

Monday, 11th December Dress Rehearsal for Year R and 1 Nativity at 1.45pm 

– Parents with small children & babies invited to 

attend

Tuesday, 12th December Year R and 1 Nativity at 1.45pm – Parents invited to 

attend

Wednesday, 13th December Year R and 1 Nativity at 1.45pm – Parents invited to 

attend

Monday, 18th December Year 5 & The Salvation Army Christmas Carol 

Concert at 6.30pm (further information to follow)

Wednesday, 20th 

December

Last day of Term 2 – School finishes at 1.15pm

At the start of each term we set 
a new value.  This term we will 
be focusing on Honesty.
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